The Gund Institute and Social Justice

June 4, 2020

Dear Gund Institute Community,

Like all of you, I have been listening and learning as our country has erupted in anger and violence. I am heartbroken about the murder of George Floyd and the systemic racism behind it, and I'm furious at so many of our leaders and police.

Listening and empathizing isn't enough. We all have an opportunity and a responsibility to be active allies in confronting racism and inequality.

The exchange among faculty a